Fritz and Linda Oeser
3889 East Latoka Street
Springfield, Missouri 65809

July 2, 2013

A-1 Guarantee Roofing

2956 West Chestnut Expressway

Springfield, Missouri 65802

Re: New roof at 3889 East Latoka Street, Springfield, MO

We would like to thank the crew and Jimmie Garber for the professional job that was done at our
location. Charlie and his crew were hard working and did an excellent job. It was a pleasure to have

them doing the work.

We have received a number of compliments from our neighbors and friends regarding the looks of the
roof. Certainly we recommend the company to those needing a reference.

Thank you again.

2 Zade

Fritz and Linda Oeser



June 15, 2013

A-1 Roofing
2956 W Chestnut Expy
Springfield, MO 65802

Attention:

Richard
Cody
Scott
Willie
Jordan
David
Steve
Matt

We are writing to thank each one of you for the exceptional job you did replacing
our roof. From the first day on the job, we knew we were dealing with professionals
who not only were highly skilled in their work, but also conscientious. We were so
impressed at how meticulously you cleaned up the site at the end of each day. The
last day Matt and Steve were at our home cleaning finger prints off the gutters!
That was impressive. Brian told us when we sat down and spoke with him about our
desire to replace our roof that his crews were exceptional. Our expectations were
high. But, you guys exceeded them.

We have had several neighbors stop by over the past month marveling at the work
you have done. We are proud to show it to them. It is a lasting tribute to your

professionalism. Good work, gentlemen. We will be pleased to recommend A-1
Roofing to anyone.

Very truly yours,

Ricle 09 thas

Rich and Chris Hammar
Springfield, Missouri






September 3, 2013

To: A-1 Roofing company

From: Gerry & Carol Nausner

 We want to thank you for a job well done. From the estimate, to the quick response, and
the subsequent work, all was done in a very professional manner, The clean-up was done
as promised, and you have a VERY satisfied customer here. You also kept the price to
the original quote.

Thanks again for your quality work,

Gerry & Carol Nausner



